Up to date Risk Assessment / Procedures regarding use of Changing Facilities

In conjunction with the latest Government Guidelines and RYA advice.

The procedures are put in place to enable members to enjoy their sport of sailing. Whilst they may
appear irksome, they are there for the protection of all members. The various Committees are not
there to monitor members behaviour; it is up to each member to be responsible for his / her
actions and take into consideration the effect of their actions on others.

The Main Room & the seating area of the Bar MUST remain closed.

Changing Room & Showers,

The showers are deemed to be high risk for Covid-19 and must only be used in the case of
Emergency.

However, It is stressed — Members MUST come changed for sailing. The changing rooms cannot be
used for changing to go sailing.

Although we are allowed to use the changing rooms it is strongly advised that members avoid the
use of the changing rooms unless they are too cold and wet to do otherwise.

Men’s’ Changing Room

4 changing places only. If full you must wait until one is available, socially distanced.

Members, having changed, it is your responsibility to wipe down the changing area with the
bacterial spray and wipes provided. This is to ensure it is safe and ready for use by the next person.
If it is necessary to use the showers only 2 persons in at any one time. One either end.

Exit from the changing room must be via the Starters’ Box.

Ladies Changing Room

3 changing places only. If full you must wait until one is available, socially distanced.

Members, having changed, it is your responsibility to wipe down the changing area with the
bacterial spray and wipes provided. This is to ensure it is safe and ready for use by the next person.
Both showers may be used.

When exiting the changing room be aware of the pinch point at the exit / entry door.

When using either changing rooms a mask should be worn at all times until you have exited the
building.
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